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Monday, March 21 - Friday, march 25, the Pulaski Co. School District celebrates the  
Family Resource Youth Service Centers Appreciation Week.   
There is a FRC or YSC at every school in the district and the program started in KY in 
1993. Attached with the newsletter is a flyer with program information about the        
programs and services that we at the FRC implement to our students, staff, parents and  
community.  Please take some time to read about our center and get an understanding of 
the importance of completing the yearly meal benefits application and the Parent Needs 
Survey.  

 
Monday, March 21 is  ROCK YOUR SOCKS Day!! 
The #LotsOfSocks campaign exits to raise awareness on 
the World Down Syndrome Day.    
It is a wonderful way to celebrate the things that make us unique! Get Involved! 
We encourage everyone to wear their brightest and boldest socks.  Mismatched pairs 
are encouraged! 

 
 

Parent - Teacher conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, March 22nd from 4 pm - 6 pm.  
SES will also be hosting the Living History Museum that evening. Fifth grade students will be dressed up as a variety 
of important people throughout history.  Students will be able to tell you a variety of “must knows” about the person 
that they represent. The evening concludes with a choir performance under direction of  Ms. Dawn Pyles.  
 
Parents of incoming Kindergarten students for the 2022  - 2023 school year.  
The Parent Enrollment Portal is open for the Preschool/ Kindergarten enrollment 
only. After you enroll your child, we will process the application and we will contact 
you to set up an appointment for you to bring your child to SES for a screening.  
Screening dates are: March 25, April 15, April 22, April 29.   
The county - wide kindergarten/ preschool registration day is Friday, April 15th 
from 8 am -  4 pm.  Parents, please help us to be prepared for the next school year 

by completing your enrollment of incoming Kindergarten students early. We would 
also appreciate it if you could pass the news on to people you 
know about being able to enroll for next school year!! 
 

Parents, remember that Friday, April 1st is now a 
regular school day.  
 
Our Spring Break will 
be from  
Monday April 4th 
through  
Friday, April 8.  
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     Week of March 14th  - 18th 

 
Kg - Zander Vernon was nominated by Mrs. Hansford for being     
       prepared. 
 
1st - Adalynn Colyer was nominated by Mrs. Bertram. 

       Raiden Smith was nominated by Mrs. Large for visualizing   
       success. 
       Gabriella Greene was nominated for visualizing success by Mrs. 
Carter. 
 
2nd - Eric Blanton was nominated for visualizing success by Mrs. Flynn. 

         Brayden Lowery was nominated for being prepared by Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Leese. 
 
3rd - Dakota Sing was nominated for acting responsible by Mrs. Stevens. 
        Jaiden Branham was nominated for encouraging others by Miss Sandy. 
 
4th - Leashia Bailey was nominated for being respectful by Mrs. Carrender. 
        Hunter Furkin was nominated by Miss Carol for being a BRAVE. 
 
5th - Aliya McKinney was nominated by Miss Hutchinson for being         
        responsible. 
 
Staff member - Miss Patsy, lunchroom staff member. 
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